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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Republic of Angola

Thank you, Mr President,  

Ethiopia welcomes the high-level delegation of the Republic of Angola led by H.E Mr. Manuel Domingos Augusto, Minister of External Relations to the 3rd UPR cycle and thanks them for the presentation of the national report.

We take good note of the positive strides by Angola in implementing the accepted UPR recommendations from the second cycle review. We recognize the tremendous achievements in almost halving extreme poverty, we commend for its ratification of international instruments such as the Convention against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment, the International Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Racial Discrimination and for a steady increment of women representation in public offices.
This delegation would like to seize this opportunity to admire the “Born Free to Shine” national campaign led by the honourable first lady of Angola Madam Ana Dias Lourenço, in which the program aspires to eliminate childhood HIV/AIDS by 2030. It is against this backdrop that we call upon the international community to support this sacred cause.
Finally, Ethiopia would like to present the following recommendation to Angola:

1. To continue its path in sustaining tailored assistance to minors with disabilities as reflected under intervention strategy for the social inclusion of children with disabilities. 
We wish Angola a successful review.
I thank you
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